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Dear Ms. Berger,

I have had the great privilege of spending time at two of the ANILCA cabins included in the proposed new rule.

I strongly support the proposed policy change that will allow multiple transfers of ANILCA Cabin Special Use Permits.  These
cabins allow for traditional uses of Southeast Alaska and have brought me cherished memories.  It would break my heart to
see the remote cabin experience fade away or be curtailed by the present limitations on transfers.  

Michael Knapp

4410 Riverside Drive

Juneau, Alaska 99801

(907) 500-4731
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